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****First City, Texas gives 
University Hospital $100,000 

Ronald F. Garvey, M.D., M.B.A., president and chief executive officer 

of Zale Lipshy University Hospital at Southwestern Medical Center, 

announced that First City, Texas today contributed $100,000 to the 

hospital. 

Darryl D. Pounds, chairman and chief executive officer for First 

city, Texas-Dallas and regional director for First City's North Texas 

Region, presented the check to Dr. Garvey. Also on hand for the 

presentation was John Bunten, president of First City Texas-Dallas. 

"We're glad to see the banking community in Dallas supporting 

University Hospital," said Dr. Garvey. "It's an investment that will 

pay dividends for the entire business community as people begin to 

think of Dallas as a national center for medical care and technology." 

"Every bank has a responsibility to foster economic growth in 

the markets it is chartered to serve," said Bunten. "Our commitment 

to Zale Lipshy University Hospital goes beyond economics to an area of 

human need, to the improvement and preservation of life for thousands 

of Texans and others. University Hospital reflects a great commitment 

by the corporate and private citizens of Dallas. 

part of this partnership." 
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First City, Texas gift - 2 

University Hospital opened the last week of November 1989. It is a 

160-bed private referral, teaching and research hospital at The 

University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas. University 

Hospital is still conducting an active fund-raising campaign for the 

purchase of equipment. 

Sam Prince, development officer for University Hospital's 

Corporate Campaign, says the campaign has raised $1.1 million so far. 

The goal is $3.7 million. 

The overall fund-raising campaign has netted more than $31 million 

dollars, says development officer George Charlton, primarily from 

individuals and corporate-related foundations. 
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